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Independent Living Broadcast Minutes
July 30, 2020

Welcome Sasha Arreguin & Pierce Carey, Administrators in Training.

Sasha: We partnered with JFS on emotional support sessions called “Spice Your Mood”. Beginning August 27th every 4th Thursday of the month at 11:30am on Channel 909. Let us know what topics you are interested in discussing.

Pierce: working in the interim to oversee the Health Center while recruiting for the Associate Executive Director position. If you need anything reach out by ext. 4041.

Monitoring progress of the storm heading into the weekend. Storm looking to head east of us. Community has full generator power. We are continuing to monitor as a team.
Bring in small plants or light items from your patio. If necessary we will bring in heavy items from your patio.

Welcome new Resident Council Officers! 
Committee applications were distributed yesterday. Please leave completed on your apartment ledge or return to the Concierge Desk.

Town Hall meetings are scheduled every 3rd Thursday of the month at noon on Channel 909. Call the Hotline with any topic suggestions.

Looking to have Live Broadcasts on Channel 909 to only one day per week. We will hold on Mondays only. 
We will submit a questionnaire to see interest in hosting a Captain’s Table for dinner in the Community Center. Thoughts are to social distance tables in the Community Center (no more than 2 individuals to a table). We are open to your feedback. Look out for questionnaire. 
[bookmark: _Hlk47004518]We are allowing visitors onto campus now to pick you/drop off at the front entrance circle of the lobby. Effective tomorrow Friday, July 31st. Visitors are still not allowed inside of the community. We are not encouraging you to leave the community. Please wear a mask at all times in the presence of others.
The guardhouse is aware and will check your list of approved visitors. 
Sprucing up Courtyard area.
Walking pathway around the community, near private dining room is now open.
Campus Decals are expiring August 31st. We will provide details on how to safely receive the new decals.
Visitation Stations are scheduled for next week. We are not accepting standing appointments for anyone.
We are not able to offer testing for IL PSPs this week. Private aids will need to get tested on their own this Sunday, Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday.

Resident Questions:
1. Can we open garage on one side of the community?
A. We do not have plans to open quite yet. We will discuss.
Extra Resident Committee applications are available at the Concierge Desk.
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